
Together We Build, Together We Grow, Together We Are Greatest! 

Individually we are Rock Stars!  

In our efforts to keep all Gunpowder families and community members informed about 
school initiatives and events, please take a moment and read the below information.  Thank 
you for your ongoing support. 

Thank you to everyone who came out for Back to School Night last night!   We 

had a great turn out.  Please be sure to follow up with us, if you have any 

concerns or questions as we travel together throughout the school year. 

Reminders from the Principal  

Thursday, September 21st: Rosh Hashanah. Schools and offices closed. 

  

~ REMINDERS FROM YOUR PTA ~ 

First General PTA Meeting  
Monday, September 18th – 6:30pm 

This will be our first General PTA Meeting held in the School Library.  The PTA Budget will be 
approved...and we need YOU to join us!  Open Door will be providing FREE Child Care during 

this time.  
Please keep in mind that PTA Meetings moving forward after our September Meeting will be 
held on the First Tuesday of each month at 6:30pm and will always be held in the GES School 

Library.   

Rita’s Italian Ice Fundraiser  
Tuesday, September 19th – 4pm – 8pm 

What Teacher and/or Staff Member will be serving you Italian Ice this year???  You will have to 
come out to Rita’s in Perry Hall to find out!!!  

15% of all sales will be donated to the Gunpowder PTA.. 
this is always a great time!!! 

B-I-N-G-O 

Friday, November 10th - Doors open at 6pm - Games begin promptly at 7pm 

Tall Cedars Hall ~ 2501 Putty Hill Ave, Parkville, MD 

Our largest Fundraiser of the Year!!!  WE NEED YOU!! 

This is a great time.. you will not want to miss it!  

More information and Ticket Order Forms to come home soon!!!  

We look forward to seeing you Monday, September 18
th
 at our 

First General Meeting!! 


